

Redhill Nursery Fortnightly Update

Email us at: nursery@redhillprimary.co.uk

Welcome

We would like to welcome all our new students to Redhill Nursery and welcome back to our existing students. We hope you have had a fantastic holiday!

You will find below some reminders of what to bring and when our weekly activities take place. You will also be allocated a keyworker who will be your contact here at Nursery; however, any of the team will be happy to speak with you and answer any questions you may have.



Weekly activities from Week 2

PE – Monday am and Thursday am. Please ensure your child is dressed in PE kit.

Welly walk - Wednesday mornings

 Please ensure your child comes dressed for Welly Walk in the appropriate clothing.

Show and Tell – Please check your child's reading record for their day to bring their show and tell into school.

The Nursery team are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow and working with you over the next year!

Dates and reminders

- Wednesday 3rd September is our first day back at school. There will be no Welly Walk on this day.
- Please ensure all your child's uniform and belongings are labelled with their name, including shoes.
- Your child will need a water bottle which should also be labelled.
- Book bags should have a change of clothes inside—these do not need to be uniform.
- If your child is in nappies, then please ensure there are enough nappies and wipes in their book bag daily or you can leave a pack of nappies at school with wipes.
- Please bring a pair of inside shoes to be kept at nursery. These can be a comfortable pair of slippers or shoes that your child can put on by themselves.
- Please bring a family photo in to share with the class.
- For information about what your child will be learning this year, please visit our website: <u>Curriculum Overview - Redhill Primary</u> Academy